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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Mr. David Butler 

Federal Election Commission  

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analyst Division 

Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

R.e. September 29, 2010 letter   July Quarterly Report (4/01/2010-6/30/2010) 

 

Dear Mr. Butler 

 

In response to the September 29, 2010 letter, the Majority Initiative to Keep Electing Republicans Fund a. k. a. The 

Mike R Fund would like to offer the following explanations for the issues outlined in the before mentioned letter. 

 

1. The excessive contribution made to Joseph Cao For Congress on 5/11/10 for $2000.00 listed in Schedule B supporting 

line 23 in the July Quarterly Report (4/01/10   6/30/10) was incorrectly disclosed as a Primary Campaign Contribution, 

and has been corrected on the amended 2010 July Quarterly Report.  The contribution is a General Campaign Committee 

Contribution.  

 

      2.  The Contributions to Harold Johnson for Congress on 6/15/2010 for $500.00 and Jim Gerlach for Congress 

Committee on 6/11/2010 for $2000.00 listed in Schedule B supporting line 23 in the July Quarterly Report (4/01/10   

6/30/10) were incorrectly disclosed.  The donation to Harold Johnson for Congress is for the Primary Runoff, and was 

disclosed as such on the July Quarterly 2010 from Harold Johnson for Congress. The donation to the Jim Gerlach for 

Congress Committee is a General Campaign Committee Contribution. The errors in disclosure have been corrected on the 

amended 2010 July Quarterly Report.   

      

 

 

Please feel free to contact the Committee with any questions. Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your request. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert F. Carlin 

Treasurer 

Majority Initiative to Keep Electing Republicans a. k. a. MIKE R Fund 

 


